
From: Lambert, Jo L (Law
Sent: 3/19/2012 4:02:13 PM

bcb@CPUC.CA.GOV (bcb@CPUC.CA.GOV); Borak, Mary Jo 
(maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Kraska,
David (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DTK5); Donati, Nance 
A (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=NAD6)

To:

Bcc:
Subject: Post-approval project refinements

Hi Mary Jo and Billie,

Thanks for the helpful meeting March 5th.

You mentioned a new procedure for approving "project refinements" after PTC approval that was going 
to be used in a recent SDG&E application, but then was not. Would it be possible for you to provide a 
copy of that proposal to us for review? There is a good deal of interest at our end in making the 
compliance process more workable for everyone.

Thanks again, 
Jo Lynn

SB GT&S 0322542
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